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TENNESSEE VALLEY AUTHORITY
CH ATTANOOGA. TENNESSEE 374ol

400 Chestnut Street Tower II

March 18, 1983

Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Attention: Ms. E. Adensam, Chief

Licensing Branch No. 4
Division of Licensing,

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Comission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Ms. Adensam:

In the Matter of the ) Docket Nos. 50-327
Tennessee Valley Authority ) 50-328

On March 7,1983, we had a telephone conversation with Carl Stahle of your
staff and Don Brinkman, NRC, to discuss the acceptance criteria for the
surveillance requirement for the Emergency Gas Treatment System (EGTS)

' charcoal filters. The NRC agreed that for our Sequoyah Nuclear Plant units
1 and 2, the acceptance criteria for surveillance requirement for the
charcoal filters (TS 4.6.1.8) defined by Table 2 of Regulatory Guide 1.52,'

Revision 2, is less than 1-percent methyl iodine penetration at a relative
humidity of 70 percent per test 5.b.

If you have any questions, please get in touch with Jerry Wills at
FTS 858-2685.

i
Very truly yours

TENNESSEE VALLEY AUTHORITY

\. .

L. M. Mills, nager
Nuclear Licensing
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cc: U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region II [
Attn: Mr. James P. O'Reilly, Regional Administrator
101 Marietta Street, NW, Suite 2900
Atlanta, Georgia 30303
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